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I* THE-CORPORATION OF THE DISTRICT OF BURNABY

September 13, 1965

HIS WORSHIP THE BEEVE AND 
MEMBEBS OF THE COUNCIL

Gentlemen:
Benort of the Pollcv/Plannlng Committee

Your Committee met on Monday, September 13th and the 
following Is an interim report. A report on the other 
matters considered by your Committee will be submitted 
to the next meeting of Council.

. Policy concerning distribution of Plaimlni?_BePortfi.
Your Committee considered a report of the Municipal 

Manager which referred to a request for a copy of the 
Maywood report. The request was based on the fact that 
In some of the applications for rezoning which are pending 
at the present time there is mention of the Maywood Report.
The applicant Is, therefore, aware of the existence of the 
Report although he has no knowledge of Its content, for the 
Report has not been made public.

Your Committee recommends that those planning reports 
which have been adopted by the Council, namely the Maywood 
and Brentwood Reports, should now be made available to the 
public; and further that the Planning Director be requested 
to prepare an explanatory letter for attachment to the Reports 
advising the publlo of the decisions todate of the Council 
In relation to the Reports and pointing out thct the Council 
or future Councils may amend the decisions from time to time.
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THE,COBPOBATION OF THE DIST.RIOT OP BUliNABY 

September lJ, 1965 

HIS WORSHIP THE BEEVE AND 
MEMBERS OF THE COUNCIL 

Gentlemen: 

Beport or the Po11cy/P1ann1n~ Committee 

Your Committee met on Monday, September 1Jth and the 
following is an interim report. A report on the other 
matters considered by your Committee w1ll be submitted 
to the next meeting of Council. 

Policy concerning distr1bnt1on of PJann1pq; Beport5. 
Your Committee considered a report of the Municipal 

Manager which referred to a request for a copy of the 
Maywood report. The request was based on the fact that 
1n some of the applications for rezoning which are pending 
at the present time there is mention of the Maywood Report. 
The applicant is, therefore, aware of the existence of the 
Beport although he has no lmowledge of its content~ for the 
Beport has not been made public. 

Your Committee recommends that those planning reports 
which have been adopted by the Council, namely the I1aywood 
and Brentwood Beports, should now be made available to the 
public; and further that the Planning Director be requested 
to prepare an explanatory letter for attachment to the Reports 
advisillg the publ1o of the decisions todate of the Cowicil 
in relation to the Beports and pointing out th.ct the Cc,unc11 
or tuture Councils may amend. the decisions from time to· t1meo 
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